Parents will be contacted by phone

and given their child's Kindergarten
teacher's name and "Meet the
Teacher" time-

If parents have not received a phone
call with this information by Monday,
July 20th, please call the school.

Due to social distance guidelines
please |limit attendees to two parents
and the student. Masks are
encouraged but not mandatory.

New students may call the school and
request an appointment for a school
tour. Tours will be given Tuesday,
July 21st, Wednesday, July 22nd, and
Thursday, July 23rd.



